
 
Details relating to the MFL Department.  
 
We are looking to appoint enthusiastic teachers of French and Spanish from 
September 2019 (or sooner).  We seek applications from applicants with 
integrity, imagination and energy. 
 
The persons appointed will be expected to have an understanding of current 
national educational developments concerning the teaching of Modern 
Languages in secondary schools; and to have experience of teaching Spanish 
and French in relation to the requirements of the National Curriculum. 
 
There are currently six members of staff in the Languages Department and 
teaching mostly takes place in rooms which are grouped together.  Rooms have 
an interactive whiteboard and the department has a full range of audio-visual 
equipment.  All departments in the school have secretarial help and reprographic 
technician support.  In addition, there is an ICT network throughout the school.   
 
As part of this team you will be responsible for the delivery of outstanding and 
engaging lessons across all year groups. You must possess the skills and 
determination to make a significant difference to the lives of our students.  
As a team, we ensure that every one of our students maximises their potential 
through outstanding learning, teaching and support.   
 
Modern Languages teaching is a strong feature of the work of the school.  
Current Year 7 pupils are taught French and Spanish and choose their preferred 
language to continue studying at the end of Year 7.   At KS4, up to 65% continue 
with a MFL GCSE course.  Students currently follow the EdExcel GCSE courses 
in French or Spanish.    
 
These appointments provide an excellent opportunity to join a very good 
department where a high standard of performance is achieved each year.  
 
The school is on the western side of Huddersfield, one mile from the M62.  The 
road system makes travel to Leeds, Bradford and the whole Yorkshire region 
very easy.   
 


